
Fire Station Committee Meeting 
January 7, 2020, 12:00 PM to 1:00 PM 
Town of Jackson 

 
Committee members in attendance: Peter Benson, Richard Bennett, Barbara Campbell, Debony Diehl, 
Jerry Dougherty, Hank Dresch, Jay Henry, Bill Kelley, Pat Kelley. 

 
Public in attendance: Sarah Clemons, Joyce Allen, Kevin Bennett. 

 
Jerry Dougherty called the meeting to order and raised the topic of presenting to the Board of 
Selectman at the next meeting, a request for $30,000. Up to $20,000 to be used for the plan/design of a 
new fire station, and up to $10,000 for plans to renovate the current fire station. Jerry will prepare the 
wording for the warrant article to be presented. 

 
The next Selectman meeting is Tuesday, January 14, 2020 at 4:00 at the Town office. 

 
Barbara attempted to contact Ward D’Elia at Samyn D’Elia to discuss their potential involvement in the 
planning process prior to this meeting but was unable to connect. She will reach out again. 

 
There is a scheduled open house at the Fire Station on January 28, 2020 from 4:30 to 7:30. 

 
The next committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 18, 2020 at noon and will be held at the 
Town of Jackson Offices. 


